
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: WSBA Proposal
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 8:09:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Candi Snyder <csnyder52@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:43 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: WSBA Proposal

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network.  Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Whether it’s unchecked speeders on I-90, or any other road in Washington State, smash and grabs at convenience
stores, mothers afraid to take their children to parks or even a grocery store, daily shootings, the list goes on and on. 
Washington State has become a refuge for criminals. Break a law, any law, in Washington State and you’ll be home
by dinner time. Our police officers are putting their lives on the line everyday for what?? To watch the criminals go
free before they have even filed their reports?? When are the victims of crime in this state going to matter more than
the perpetrators??? No wonder people are leaving this state in droves and the City of Seattle is no longer considered
a tourist destination.
Please stop giving free passes to people who commit crimes.

Candi Snyder
Sent from my iPhone
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